Library 2
Minutes of Selectmen's Meeting January 26, 1976

Edward C. Clarke, Chairman and Eric F. Tenney present.

Dave Ross received a Pistol Permit and asked the Selectmen about Scenic Roads. The Selectmen explained what was meant by a Scenic Road.

The Selectmen agreed to pay the men on the Road Crew time and one half after forty hours.

The Selectmen discussed the Police Department Budget and the Park Department Budget.

The Selectmen filled out the forms to apply for the matching funds for the Tennis Court and the Beach.

Bob Dunlap talked with the Selectmen about withdrawing the Flag Pole fund from the Trust Funds. An article will be put in the warrant to be voted on at Town Meeting.